# 2022 UniSport Nationals Perth-Whadjuk Medical Provider Directory

# 24-30 September 2022

Contents

[2022 UniSport Nationals Perth-Whadjuk Medical Provider Directory 1](#_Toc114575195)

[24-30 September 2022 1](#_Toc114575196)

[Perth Badminton Arena, Canning Vale 2](#_Toc114575197)

[Bendat Basketball Centre, Floreat 6](#_Toc114575205)

[City Beach, City Beach 10](#_Toc114575213)

[Baldivis 14](#_Toc114575221)

[Perth Motorplex, Kwinana Beach 18](#_Toc114575229)

[Murdoch University, Murdoch 21](#_Toc114575237)

[UWA Sports Park, Mount Claremont 25](#_Toc114575245)

[Kingsway Stadium, Madeley 29](#_Toc114575253)

[Secret Harbour Golf Links, Secret Harbour 33](#_Toc114575261)

[Perth Hocky Stadium, Bentley 37](#_Toc114575269)

[Curtin Stadium, Bentley 41](#_Toc114575277)

[ECU Sport and Fitness Centre, Joondalup 45](#_Toc114575285)

[HBF Arena, Joondalup 49](#_Toc114575293)

[Champion Lakes Regatta Centre, Champion Lakes 53](#_Toc114575301)

[Curtin University, Bentley 56](#_Toc114575309)

[Royal Perth Yacht Club, Crawley 60](#_Toc114575317)

[Belmont Saints Squash Centre, Belmont 64](#_Toc114575325)

[HBF Stadium, Mount Claremont 68](#_Toc114575333)

[Top Spins Table Tennis Cub, West Perth 72](#_Toc114575341)

[UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre, Crawley 76](#_Toc114575349)

[Sorrento Tennis Club, Sorrento 79](#_Toc114575357)

[Super Bowl, Melville 83](#_Toc114575364)

[UWA Aquatics Centre, Crawly 87](#_Toc114575372)

## Perth Badminton Arena, Canning Vale

### Hospitals

**Fiona Stanley Hospital**

* 11 Robin Warren Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6152 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (12.1km)
* <https://www.fsh.health.wa.gov.au/>

**St John of God Murdoch**

* Barry Marshall Parade, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9438 9000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (9.2km)
* <https://www.sjog.org.au/our-locations/st-john-of-god-murdoch-hospital>

### General Practitioners

South Street GP – Star Family Medical

* 265 Bannister Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 4444
* Opening hours Monday, Wednesday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-2:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-1:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (3.5km)
* <https://www.starfamilymedical.com.au/>

**Nicholson Road Medical Group**

* 3/11 Vostan Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 1900
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-9:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-4:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (5.0km)
* <https://www.nicholsonmedical.com.au/>

**Canning Vale Medical Centre**

* Unit 10/98 Waratah Blvd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* 0894565999
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (6.0km)
* <https://www.canningvalemedical.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Nicholson Road Medical Group**

* 3/11 Vostan Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 1900
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-9:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-4:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (5.0km)
* <https://www.nicholsonmedical.com.au/>

**Canning Vale AfterHours GP Clinic**

* 22 Blenheim Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 0077
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-9:00PM

Saturday 5:00PM-9:00PM

Sunday 5:00PM-9:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (7.2km)
* <https://afterhoursgpclinic.business.site/>

### Pharmacies

**Market City Pharmacy**

* 1/280 Bannister Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9278 6560
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00AM-4:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (3.2km)
* <https://www.marketcitypharmacy.com/>

**Soul Pattinson Chemist Canning Vale**

* Unit 1/11 Vostan Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 6258 5238
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-2:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-12:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (5.0km)

**Wizard Pharmacy Livingston**

* Shop 17 Livingston Marketplace, 100 Ranford Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 5000
* Opening Hours Monday- Wednesday 8:00AM-8:30PM

Thursday 8:00AM-9:00PM

Friday 8:00AM- 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-5:30PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (6.0km)
* <https://www.wizardpharmacy.com.au/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_content=LIVINGSTON>

### Sport Medical Services

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM-1:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (9.2km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (14.1km)

### Dental Services

**Canning Vale Dental Centre**

* 8/177 Bannister Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9455 2088
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:00AM -8:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (2.5km)
* <http://www.canningvaledental.com.au/>

**Dentist @ Canning Vale**

* 8/3 South St, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9256 2588
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (3.4km)
* <https://www.dacv.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**Canning Vale Radiology**

* Unit 5/5 Hughes St, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 6146 0800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (4.6km)
* <https://www.canningvaleradiology.com.au/>

**Western Radiology**

* 1/410 Ranford Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9200 2777
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Badminton Arena (6.5km)
* <https://wradi.com.au/>

## Bendat Basketball Centre, Floreat

### Hospitals

**Graylands Hospital**

* Brockway Rd, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6159 6600
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (2.7km)
* <https://www.nmhs.health.wa.gov.au/Hospitals-and-Services/Hospitals/Graylands>

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (4.4km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Floreat Forum General Practice**

* Shops 9,10,17 Floreat forum shopping centre, 5 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9269 9029
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (1.9km)
* <https://floreatforumgeneralpractice.com.au/>

**Wembley Medical Centre**

* 343 Cambridge St, Wembley WA 6014
* (08) 6500 4600
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:00AM-5:3 PM

Tuesday, Friday 7:30AM-5:30PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (3.4km)
* <https://www.ipn.com.au/gp/wa-wembley-medical-centre/>

**Shenton General Practice**

* 209 Nicholson Rd, Shenton Park WA 6008
* (08) 9381 8154
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-5:30PM

Saturday 9:00AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (3.8km)
* <https://shentongp.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-10:00PM

Saturday 1:00PM-7:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (4.8km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM-9:00PM
* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (5.6km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Mount Claremont Pharmacy**

* 5/25 Asquith St, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0415
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (2.7km)

**TerryWhite Chemmart Floreat Forum**

* Floreat Forum Shopping Centre, Shop 31/1 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9284 1777
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30AM-7:00PM

Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (2.9km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-floreat-forum?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Floreat%20Forum%20-%20Floreat&utm_term=plcid_2923096917587746054>

**Emslie’s Floreat Pharmacy**

* 445 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9387 1803
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 7:00AM-8:00PM
* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (3.0km)
* <https://emsliespharmacy.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Specialist Sportscare W.A.**

* Suites 1&2, 440 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9272 8222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (2.5km)
* <http://www.specialistsportscarewa.com.au/>

**Perth Sports Medicine – Claremont**

* 3 Davies Rd, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 4511
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (4.2km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Floreat Dental Surgery**

* 24 Floreat Ave, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9383 7711
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00AM-5:30PM

Wednesday 9:0AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (2.0km)
* <https://floreat-dental-surgery.business.site/?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=referral>

**Ashton Avenue Dental Practice**

* 2 Ashton Ave, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6183 3800
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 9:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (4.0km)

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Wembley**

* 5 Station St, Wembley WA 6014
* (08) 9489 0800
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (5.6km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/WEM/Wembley/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 127 Hamersley Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Bendat Basketball Centre (4.8km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## City Beach, City Beach

### Hospitals

**Graylands Hospital**

* Brockway Rd, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6159 6600
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to City Beach (7.5km)
* <https://www.nmhs.health.wa.gov.au/Hospitals-and-Services/Hospitals/Graylands>

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to City Beach (9.1km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

* **Ocean Village Medical Centre**
* Crestwood at the Downs, Suite 3 & 4,/23-25 Bournemouth Crescent, Wembley Downs WA 6019
* (08) 6140 1720
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 7:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (4.8km)
* <https://www.ovmc.com.au/>

**Floreat Forum General Practice**

* Shops 9,10,17 Floreat forum shopping centre, 5 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9269 9029
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (5.0km)
* <https://floreatforumgeneralpractice.com.au/>

**Woodlands Family Practice**

* 82 Rosewood Ave, Woodlands WA 6018
* (08) 9446 2010
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (6.5km)
* <http://www.wfpwa.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-10:00PM

Saturday 1:00PM-7:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to City Beach (8.0km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM-9:00PM
* Proximity to City Beach (9.3km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**City Beach Pharmacy**

* 8/316 The Blvd, City Beach WA 6015
* (08) 9385 9400
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (2.2km)
* <https://citybeachpharmacy.com/>

**Ocean Village Pharmacy**

* 11 Kilpa Ct, City Beach WA 6015
* (08) 9245 2080
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (3.4km)
* <https://greenleafpharmacies.com.au/>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Wembley Downs**

* Shop 2 and 3, The Downs Shopping Centre, Bournemouth Cres, Wembley Downs WA 6019
* (08) 9341 3404
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00AM-6:00PM

* Proximity to City Beach (4.2km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-wembley-downs?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Wembley%20Downs%20-%20Wembley%20Downs&utm_term=plcid_15864265729087527419>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Specialist Sportscare W.A.**

* Suites 1&2, 440 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9272 8222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (2.5km)
* <http://www.specialistsportscarewa.com.au/>

**Perth Sports Medicine – Claremont**

* 3 Davies Rd, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 4511
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (7.9km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**City Beach Dental Centre**

* 1 Oban Rd, City Beach WA 6015
* (08) 9385 8538
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Thursday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday- Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (1.9km)

**Downs Dental Clinic**

* 57 Hale Rd, Wembley Downs WA 6019
* (08) 9341 7577
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (3.8km)
* <https://www.dentistperth.com/wembley-downs/>

### Radiology Services

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 8 Odin Rd, Innaloo WA 6018
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM
* Proximity to City Beach (7.9km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

**SKG Radiology Wembley**

* 5 Station St, Wembley WA 6014
* (08) 9489 0800
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to City Beach (5.6km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/WEM/Wembley/>

## Baldivis

### Hospitals

**Rockingham General Hospital**

* Elanora Dr, Cooloongup WA 6168
* (08) 9599 4000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Baldivis (10.8km)
* <https://www.rkpg.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Peel Health Campus**

* 110 Lakes Rd, Mandurah WA 6210
* (08) 9531 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Baldivis (28.6km)
* <https://www.peelhealthcampus.com.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Tuart Family Practice**

* Unit 6/600 Baldivis Rd, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9544 5222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 8:00AM-2:00PM

* Proximity to Baldivis (300m)
* <https://www.tuartfamilypractice.com.au/>

**Baldivis Medical Centre**

* 6/7 Minden Ln, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9524 4000
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 7:30AM-6:00PM

Friday 7:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.0km)
* <https://www.ipn.com.au/gp/wa-baldivis-baldivis-medical-centre/>

**Baldivis Family Medical Centre**

* 1A &, 1B/20 Settlers Ave, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9591 8423
* Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.7km)
* https://www.baldivisfmc.com.au/

### After Hours Practitioners

**Baldivis Atwick Terrace Family Medical Practice**

* 2/9 Atwick Terrace, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9523 6574
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Sunday 8:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.5km)
* <http://www.baldivisatwickterracefmp.com.au/>

**Rockingham Medical & Dental Centre**

* 18 Civic Blvd, Rockingham WA 6168
* (08) 9557 1111
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 7:00AM-8:00PM

Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 7:00AM-6:00PM

* Proximity to Baldivis (12.6km)
* <https://www.rockinghammedicalcentre.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Clinicare Compounding Pharmacy Baldivis**

* 1/7 Minden Ln, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9523 2274
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:30PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.0km)
* <https://www.clinicarecompounding.com.au/>

**Blooms The Chemist**

* Near Coles, Shop 17/20 Settlers Ave, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9524 3803
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-9:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.2km)
* <https://www.bloomsthechemist.com.au/>

**Blooms The Chemist**

* Shop/43 Safety Bay Rd, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9523 0006
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Thursday 8:30AM-7:30PM

Saturday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.7km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**Perth Sports Medicine – Cockburn**

* Cockburn ARC, 31 Veterans Parade, Cockburn Central WA 6164
* (08) 9414 7136
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (24.7km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

**Peel Sports Medicine**

* 72 Reserve Dr, Mandurah WA 6210
* 0422 884 090
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (26.5km)
* <https://peelsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Dentist@Health Baldivis**

* 52 Goulburn Rd, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9500 7612
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8:30AM-5:30PM

Thursday 8:30AM-8:00PM

Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (600m)
* https://dentistathealth.com.au/

**DB Dental, Baldivis**

* Stockland Baldivis Shopping Centre, Shop 21/26 Safety Bay Rd, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 9524 2344
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:30PM

Saturday 8:30AM-4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (1.1km)
* <https://www.nationaldentalcare.com.au/practices/db-dental-baldivis?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=google-my-business>

### Radiology Services

**Prime Radiology Baldivis**

* Suite 6/9 Atwick Terrace, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 6269 3540
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (1.5km)
* <https://primeradiology.com.au/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 215 Willmott Dr, Waikiki WA 6169
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday- Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Baldivis (8.0km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/location/rockingham/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business%20Page&utm_content=Rockingham>

## Perth Motorplex, Kwinana Beach

### Hospitals

**Rockingham General Hospital**

* Elanora Dr, Cooloongup WA 6168
* (08) 9599 4000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (13.6km)
* <https://www.rkpg.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Fiona Stanley Hospital**

* 11 Robin Warren Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6152 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (12.1km)
* <https://www.fsh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Kwinana General Practice**

* Pad 2-3, 4 Chisham Avenue, Kwinana Town Centre WA 6167
* (08) 9439 6188
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:30PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (7.9km)
* <https://www.kwinanagp.net/>

**GP Extra**

* Suite B/1 Chisham Ave, Kwinana Town Centre WA 6167
* (08) 6500 3218
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Thursday 7:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (7.9km)
* <https://www.gpextra.com.au/>

**Alpha Medical Centre Kwinana**

* Shop T55 Kwinana Market Place Shopping Centre, Kwinana Beach WA 6167
* (08) 9419 1400
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 1:00PM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (8.3km)
* <http://www.alphamedicalkwinana.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Walk In Clinic**

* Level 1/30 Marquis St, Hammond Park WA 6164
* (08) 9414 3015
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-9:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (10.8km)
* <http://hammondparkfamilypractice.com.au/>

**Canning Vale AfterHours GP Clinic**

* 22 Blenheim Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 0077
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-9:00PM

Saturday 5:00PM-9:00PM

Sunday 5:00PM-9:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (26.5km)
* <https://afterhoursgpclinic.business.site/>

### Pharmacies

**Medina Pharmacy 777**

* 12 Pace Rd, Medina WA 6167
* (08) 9419 2949
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00AM-7:00PM
* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (6.1km)
* <https://www.pharmacy777.com.au/>

**Guardian Pharmacy Parmelia – Chisham Avenue**

* 1 Chisham Ave, Kwinana Town Centre WA 6167
* (08) 9419 3242
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-9:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:30AM-8:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (7.9km)
* <https://www.guardianpharmacies.com.au/store-locator/guardian-pharmacy-parmelia-chisham-avenue>

**SuperChem Kwinana Pharmacy**

* Kwinana MarketPlace, Shop P2/2 Chisham Ave, Kwinana Town Centre WA 6167
* (08) 9419 2221
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00AM-8:00PM
* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (7.9km)
* https://www.superchem.com.au/home.aspx

### Sports Medicine Services

**Perth Sports Medicine – Cockburn**

* Cockburn ARC, 31 Veterans Parade, Cockburn Central WA 6164
* (08) 9414 7136
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM -6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (17.6km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM -7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM-1:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (24.1km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Medina Dental Clinic**

* 50 Summerton Rd, Medina WA 6167
* (08) 9419 2385
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:30PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (6.6km)
* <https://medinadentalclinic.com.au/>

**Dentistry Plus Kwinana**

* Suite A/1c Chisham Ave, Kwinana Town Centre WA 6167
* (08) 6166 6339
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday – Saturday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday 9:00AM-7:00PM

Sunday 8:30AM-4:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (7.9km)
* <https://dentistryplus.com.au/dentist-kwinana>

### Radiological Services

**Lumus Imaging Rockingham**

* 18 Civic Blvd, Rockingham WA 6168
* (08) 9529 8086
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (12.4km)
* <https://lumusimaging.com.au/our-locations/lumus-imaging-rockingham/?utm_source=Google&utm_medium=GMB&utm_campaign=Digital>

**Qscan Radiology Clinics Rockingham**

* 2 Civic Blvd, Rockingham WA 6168
* (08) 9500 8950
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Motorplex (12.6km)
* <https://www.qscan.com.au/>

## Murdoch University, Murdoch

### Hospitals

**Fiona Stanley Hospital**

* 11 Robin Warren Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6152 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Murdoch University (500m)
* <https://www.fsh.health.wa.gov.au/>

**St John of God Murdoch**

* Barry Marshall Parade, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9438 9000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Murdoch University (500m)
* <https://www.sjog.org.au/our-locations/st-john-of-god-murdoch-hospital>

### General Practitioners

**Parkview Family Practice**

* 7 Robson Way, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9332 6000
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-4:30PM
* Proximity to Murdoch University (350m)
* <https://www.parkviewfamilypractice.com.au/>

**The Garden Family Medical Clinic**

* Unit 9/170 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6186 7992
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Thursday 8:00AM-8:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-8:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (1.0km)
* <https://thegardenmedical.com/>

**Leeming Doctors**

* Suites 1 & 2, 71-73 Calley Dr, Leeming WA 6149
* (08) 9310 0900
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (1.9km)
* <http://leemingdocs.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP Cockburn Central**

* 14/11 Wentworth Parade, Success WA 6164
* (08) 9494 3711
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-8:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (8.5km)
* <https://www.gpcockburncentral.com.au/>

**Canning Vale AfterHours GP Clinic**

* 22 Blenheim Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 0077
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-9:00PM

Saturday 5:00PM-9:00PM

Sunday 5:00PM-9:00PM

* Proximity to Murdoch University (11.3km)
* <https://afterhoursgpclinic.business.site/>

### Pharmacies

**Wexford Medical Centre Pharmacy**

* Suite 1 LG/ 3 Barry Marshall Parade, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9332 9996
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (270m)
* <http://www.wexfordpharmacy.com.au/>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Kardinya**

* Shop 24 Kardinya Park Shopping Centre, South St, Kardinya WA 6163
* (08) 9337 7051
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Thursday 8:30AM-8:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-4:00PM

* Proximity to Murdoch University (1.3km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-kardinya?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Kardinya%20-%20Kardinya&utm_term=plcid_8682261367967010840>

**Winthrop Pharmacy**

* 19/131 Somerville Blvd, Winthrop WA 6150
* (08) 9310 5466
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-8:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:30AM-6:00 PM

* Proximity to Murdoch University (1.7 km)
* <https://www.winthropvillage.com.au/winthrop-pharmacy>

### Sports Medicine Services

**SportsWise Physiotherapy**

* 1/6 Robson Way, Murdoch WA 6155
* (08) 9353 1107
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 7:00AM-4:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 1:00PM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (350m)
* <https://www.sportswisephysiotherapy.com/>

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM –1:00PM

* Proximity to Murdoch University (550m)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Metropolitan Dental Surgery**

* 1/7 Robson Way, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9313 7300
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:00AM -5:00PM

Tuesday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-2:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (350m)
* <https://metropolitandental.com.au/>

**Murdoch Professional Centre Dental Clinic**

* Suite 3/6 Robson Way, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9310 6018
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30AM-4:30 PM

Friday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-1:30 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (350m)
* <https://www.murdochdental.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Murdoch**

* 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9333 9200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM -5:30PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM-11:00AM

* Proximity to Murdoch University (500m)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/MUR/Murdoch/>

**Apex Radiology – O’Connor**

* 382-384 South St, O'Connor WA 6163
* (08) 6374 5300
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Murdoch University (3.2km)
* <https://www.apexradiology.com.au/>

## UWA Sports Park, Mount Claremont

### Hospitals

**Graylands Hospital**

* Brockway Rd, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6159 6600
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (1.9km)
* <https://www.nmhs.health.wa.gov.au/Hospitals-and-Services/Hospitals/Graylands>

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.1km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Floreat Forum General Practice**

* Shops 9,10,17 Floreat forum shopping centre, 5 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9269 9029
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (1.8km)
* <https://floreatforumgeneralpractice.com.au/>

**Shenton General Practice**

* 209 Nicholson Rd, Shenton Park WA 6008
* (08) 9381 8154
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Friday 8:00-AM-5:30PM

Saturday 9:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (3.6km)
* <https://shentongp.com.au/>

**Rokeby GP**

* Level 1/142 Rokeby Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9381 4880
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.1km)
* <https://rokebygp.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM-9:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.6km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM 10:00PM

Saturday 1:00 PM-7:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00 PM

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.7km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**TerryWhite Chemmart Floreat Forum**

* Floreat Forum Shopping Centre, Shop 31/1 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9284 1777
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30AM-7:00PM

Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (2.7km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-floreat-forum?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Floreat%20Forum%20-%20Floreat&utm_term=plcid_2923096917587746054>

**Emslie’s Floreat Pharmacy**

* 445 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9387 1803
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 7:00AM-8:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (2.8km)
* <https://emsliespharmacy.com.au/>

**Wembley Pharmacy**

* 361 Cambridge St, Wembley WA 6014
* (08) 9387 3079
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00AM10:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (3.5km)
* https://www.wembleypharmacy.com.au/

### Sport Medicine Services

**Specialist Sportscare W.A.**

* Suites 1&2, 440 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9272 8222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (2.4km)
* <http://www.specialistsportscarewa.com.au/>

**SportsMed Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00 PM

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM 12:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.7km)
* <https://www.sportsmedsubiaco.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Floreat Dental Surgery**

* 24 Floreat Ave, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9383 7711
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00AM-5:30PM

Wednesday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (1.9km)
* <https://floreat-dental-surgery.business.site/?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=referral>

**Shenton Park Family Dental**

* 78 Excelsior St, Shenton Park WA 6008
* (08) 9381 8700
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:00 AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (3.9km)
* <https://www.shentondental.com.au/?utm_source=GBL>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Wembley**

* 5 Station St, Wembley WA 6014
* (08) 9489 0800
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.2km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/WEM/Wembley/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 127 Hamersley Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Sports Park (4.6km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## Kingsway Stadium, Madeley

### Hospitals

**Osborne Park Hospital**

* Osborne Pl, Stirling WA 6021
* (08) 6457 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (12.0km)
* <https://www.oph.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Joondalup Health Campus**

* Cnr Grant Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9400
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (13.0km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Darch Medical Centre**

* 225 Kingsway, Darch WA 6065
* (08) 9303 9891
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:30PM

Saturday 9:00 AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.2km)
* <https://darchmedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Madeley Family Practice**

* 54 Langford Blvd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 6404 3942
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 7:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday 7:00 AM – 4:30 PM

Saturday 9:00 AM – 2:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.5km)

**Highland Medical Centre**

* 4/210 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 9409 5000
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.7km)
* <http://highlandmedical.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**After Hour Walk In Clinic**

* 21 The Broadview, Landsdale WA 6065
* (08) 9302 5600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 6:00PM – 11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 1:00 pm – 8:00 PM

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (3.7km)
* <https://landsdale.jupiterhealthservices.com.au/>

**Joondalup After Hours G.P. Clinic**

* Joondalup Health Campus Cnr Grand Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9988
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM – 11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (13.0km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/Services/After-Hours-GP-Clinic>

### Pharmacies

**Blooms The Chemist**

* 18/225 Kingsway, Darch WA 6065
* (08) 9303 9895
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.2km)
* <https://www.bloomsthechemist.com.au/>

**Madeley Guardian Pharmacy**

* 7/210 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 6201 9435
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:30 AM – 3:00 PM

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.6km)
* <https://www.guardianpharmacies.com.au/>

**Priceline Pharmacy**

* Kingsway City Shopping Centre, 168-182 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 9409 1100
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday. Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 6:00PM

Thursday 8:30 AM – 9:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (2.6km)
* https://www.priceline.com.au/store-locator/priceline-pharmacy-kingsway

### Sports Medicine Services

**Jenkins Physiotherapy**

* 6/210 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 9409 2277
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.7km)
* <https://www.jenkinsphysio.com.au/>

**Sports Medicine Glengarry**

* 1/64 Arnisdale Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9246 4055
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Friday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (8.6km)
* <http://www.sportsmedicineglengarry.com/>

### Dental Services

**Darch Dental Centre – Kingsway Dentist**

* Darch Plaza Shopping Village, Shop 17/225 Kingsway, Darch WA 6065
* (08) 9515 7934
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 9:00 AM – 6:30PM

Thursday 8:30 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.1km)
* <https://darchdental.com.au/?utm_campaign=gmb>

**Perth Dental Clinic**

* 3A/210 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 9309 4977
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday 9:00 AM – 6:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 9:00 AM – 8:00PM

Friday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.6km)
* <https://www.perthdentalclinic.com.au/?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic>

### Radiology Services

**Western Radiology**

* 1/210 Wanneroo Rd, Madeley WA 6065
* (08) 9200 2777
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM - 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (1.6km)
* <https://wradi.com.au/>

**Daya X-Ray & Ultrasound Centre**

* 3/52 Highclere Blvd, Marangaroo WA 6064
* (08) 9247 4717
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 4:45 PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Kingsway Stadium (2.7km)
* <https://daya-x-ray-ultrasound-centre.business.site/?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=referral>

## Secret Harbour Golf Links, Secret Harbour

### Hospitals

**Rockingham General Hospital**

* Elanora Dr, Cooloongup WA 6168
* (08) 9599 4000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (16.6km)
* <https://www.rkpg.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Peel Health Campus**

* 110 Lakes Rd, Mandurah WA 6210
* (08) 9531 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (18.4km)
* <https://www.peelhealthcampus.com.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Secret Harbour Family Doctors**

* 129B/420 Secret Harbour Blvd, Secret Harbour WA 6173
* (08) 9523 4393
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 1:00PM

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (1.3km)
* <https://secretharbourmedical.com.au/>

**Oasis Drive Medical Centre**

* U2/2 Clarkshill Rd, Secret Harbour WA 6173
* (08) 9524 7770
* Opening Hours Monday. Wednesday, Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (2.6km)

**Golden Bay Medical Centre**

* 3/3 Yuin St, Golden Bay WA 6174
* (08) 9537 3738
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (2.8km)
* <https://www.hotdoc.com.au/medical-centres/golden-bay-WA-6174/golden-bay-medical-centre/doctors>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Rockingham Medical & Dental Centre**

* 18 Civic Blvd, Rockingham WA 6168
* (08) 9557 1111
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 7:00AM – 8:00 PM

Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday 7:00 AM – 6:00PM

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (18.4km)
* <https://www.rockinghammedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Harvest Lakes Medical Centre**

* 23 A Gibbs Rd, Atwell WA 6164
* (08) 6225 5016
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM – 11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00AM– 11:00PM

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (37.1km)
* <http://www.harvestlakesmedicalcentre.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Priceline Pharmacy Secret Harbour**

* Secret Harbour Shopping Centre, 124/420 Secret Harbour Blvd, Secret Harbour WA 6173
* (08) 9524 8321
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Thursday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 4:00PM

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (1.4km)
* <https://www.priceline.com.au/store-locator/priceline-pharmacy-secret-harbour>

**Oasis Pharmacy**

* 1/2 Clarkshill Rd, Secret Harbour WA 6173
* (08) 9501 9310
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 9:00 AM – 3:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (2.6km)
* <https://www.oasispharmacy.com.au/>

**Golden Bay Pharmacy**

* 1/3 Yuin St, Golden Bay WA 6174
* (08) 9537 3537
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (2.7km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**Peel Sports Medicine**

* 72 Reserve Dr, Mandurah WA 6210
* 0422 884 090
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (14.8km)
* <https://peelsportsmedicine.com.au/>

**Anstruther Physiotherapy & Sports Injury Clinic**

* 106 Anstruther Rd, Mandurah WA 6210
* (08) 9535 1222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00 AM – 5:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (15.9km)

### Dental Services

**Confidential Dentistry**

* Unit 10D/10 Oasis Dr, Secret Harbour WA 6173
* (08) 9513 1789
* Opening Hours Monday – Tuesday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Wednesday 10:00AM–6:00PM

Thursday, Saturday 8:00AM– 12:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (1.3km)
* <https://www.confidentaldentistry.com.au/>

**Golden Bay Dental Clinic**

* 3 Yuin St, Golden Bay WA 6174
* (08) 6244 1793
* Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (2.8km)
* <https://www.goldenbaydental.net/>

### Radiology Services

**Western Radiology**

* 73/77 Reserve Dr, Mandurah WA 6210
* (08) 9200 2777
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (14.8km)
* <https://wradi.com.au/>

**Prime Radiology Baldivis**

* Suite 6/9 Atwick Terrace, Baldivis WA 6171
* (08) 6269 3540
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Secret Harbour Golf Links (14.9km)
* <https://primeradiology.com.au/>

## Perth Hocky Stadium, Bentley

### Hospitals

**Bentley Health Service**

* 31-59 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9416 3666
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (5.6km)
* <https://www.bhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Royal Perth Hospital**

* Victoria Square, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9224 2244
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (8.1km)
* <https://www.rph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Next Practice Victoria Park**

* 1009/1015 Albany Hwy, St James WA 6102
* (08) 7905 7200
* Opening Hours Monday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Tuesday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM - 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (4.0km)
* <https://nextpracticehealth.com/locations/wa-victoria-park?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb-listing>

**Nova Medical Centre Manning**

* 10 Conochie Cres, Manning WA 6152
* (08) 6381 6800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (4.0km)
* <https://novamedicalmanning.com.au/>

**Herald Avenue Family Practice**

* 7 Herald Ave, Willetton WA 6155
* (08) 9259 5559
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM- 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (4.0km)
* <http://heraldavefamprac.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Mt Lawley**

* 779 Beaufort St, Mount Lawley WA 6050
* (08) 9370 4200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM – 11:00PM

Saturday 2:00PM - 10:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 10:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (13.3km)
* <https://gpafterhoursmountlawley.com.au/home/book-an-appointment/>

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM 10:00PM

Saturday 1:00PM-7:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (15.8km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Waterford Plaza Discount Drug Store**

* Shop 5 & 6c Waterford Plaza Shopping Centre, 213 Kent St, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 2133
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (1.7km)
* <https://www.discountdrugstores.com.au/>

**Acacia Pharamcy Bentley**

* Acacia Pharmacy Bentley, Juniper Rowethorpe, Jacaranda Ave, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9458 2115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30AM – 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (1.8km)
* <http://acaciapharmacy.com.au/>

**Pharmasave Waterford Pharmacy**

* 213 Kent St Shop 35-36 Waterford, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9450 5115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (1.9km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (4.4km)

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday 10:00AM –1:00PM

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (12.4km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Alpha Dental**

* Shop 34A Waterford Plaza, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 1182
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday – Saturday 9:00 AM – 1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (1.8km)
* <https://alphadentalgroup.com.au/>

**Bentley Dental Clinic**

* 1098 Albany Hwy, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9356 2644
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM –12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (3.9km)
* <http://www.bentleydentalclinic.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Victoria Park**

* 771 Albany Hwy, Victoria Park WA 6101
* (08) 6253 9100
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (3.9km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/VIC/Victoria-Park/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 1 Burch St, South Perth WA 6151
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Perth Hockey Stadium (4.1km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## Curtin Stadium, Bentley

### Hospitals

**Bentley Health Service**

* 31-59 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9416 3666
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (5.6km)
* <https://www.bhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Royal Perth Hospital**

* Victoria Square, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9224 2244
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (8.1km)
* <https://www.rph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Next Practice Victoria Park**

* 1009/1015 Albany Hwy, St James WA 6102
* (08) 7905 7200
* Opening Hours Monday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Tuesday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM - 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (4.0km)
* <https://nextpracticehealth.com/locations/wa-victoria-park?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb-listing>

**Nova Medical Centre Manning**

* 10 Conochie Cres, Manning WA 6152
* (08) 6381 6800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (4.0km)
* <https://novamedicalmanning.com.au/>

**Herald Avenue Family Practice**

* 7 Herald Ave, Willetton WA 6155
* (08) 9259 5559
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM- 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (4.0km)
* <http://heraldavefamprac.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Mt Lawley**

* 779 Beaufort St, Mount Lawley WA 6050
* (08) 9370 4200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM – 11:00PM

Saturday 2:00PM - 10:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 10:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (13.3km)
* <https://gpafterhoursmountlawley.com.au/home/book-an-appointment/>

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 PM – 10:00 PM

Saturday 1:00 PM – 7:00 PM

Sunday 9:00 AM – 7:00 PM

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (15.8km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Waterford Plaza Discount Drug Store**

* Shop 5 & 6c Waterford Plaza Shopping Centre, 213 Kent St, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 2133
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (1.7km)
* <https://www.discountdrugstores.com.au/>

**Acacia Pharamcy Bentley**

* Acacia Pharmacy Bentley, Juniper Rowethorpe, Jacaranda Ave, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9458 2115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30AM – 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (1.8km)
* <http://acaciapharmacy.com.au/>

**Pharmasave Waterford Pharmacy**

* 213 Kent St Shop 35-36 Waterford, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9450 5115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (1.9km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (4.4km)

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday 10:00AM –1:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (12.4km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Alpha Dental**

* Shop 34A Waterford Plaza, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 1182
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday – Saturday 9:00 AM – 1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (1.8km)
* <https://alphadentalgroup.com.au/>

**Bentley Dental Clinic**

* 1098 Albany Hwy, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9356 2644
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM –12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (3.9km)
* <http://www.bentleydentalclinic.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Victoria Park**

* 771 Albany Hwy, Victoria Park WA 6101
* (08) 6253 9100
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (3.9km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/VIC/Victoria-Park/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 1 Burch St, South Perth WA 6151
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin Stadium (4.1km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## ECU Sport and Fitness Centre, Joondalup

### Hospitals

**Joondalup Health Campus**

* Cnr Grant Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9400
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.4km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/>

**Osborne Park Hospital**

* Osborne Pl, Stirling WA 6021
* (08) 6457 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (18.3km)
* <https://www.oph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Joondalup Drive Medical Centre**

* 1 The Gateway, Edgewater WA 6027
* (08) 9300 0055
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (1.6km)
* <https://www.sonichealthplus.com.au/locations/joondalup-drive-medical-centre?utm_source=local&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_term=joondalupdrive>

**Joondalup City Medical Group**

* Suite 5/126 Grand Blvd, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9404 3000
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.2km)
* <https://joondalupcitymedicalgroup.com.au/>

**Drovers Medical Centre**

* 1397 Wanneroo Rd, Wanneroo WA 6065
* (08) 9306 2255
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:00AM – 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (6.3km)
* <https://droversmedicalcentre.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Joondalup After Hours G.P. Clinic**

* Joondalup Health Campus Cnr Grand Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9988
* Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:00PM-11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.4km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/Services/After-Hours-GP-Clinic>

**Shenton Avenue Medical Centre**

* 3a/94 Delamere Ave, Currambine WA 6028
* (08) 9305 3232
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–9:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Sunday 9:00 AM 3:00 PM

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (5.2km)
* <https://www.shentonavemedical.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Joondalup Pharmacy Drive**

* 7 The Gateway, Joondalup Dr, Edgewater WA 6027
* (08) 9301 2042
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM–3:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (1.6km)
* <https://joondalup-drive-pharmacy.pharmacybookings.com.au/search?dateTime=1662448871&maxDateTime=1693984871.033>

**Belridge Centre Pharmacy**

* Shop 10, Belridge Shopping Centre, Ocean Reef Rd, Beldon WA 6027
* (08) 9307 2299
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM- 8:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM -5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.9km)

**Wizard Pharmacy Joondalup Central**

* Lakeside Shopping Centre, Shop T8, Joondalup Drive, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 6108 0780
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM– 5:30PM

Thursday 8:30AM–9:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (3.2km)
* <https://www.wizardpharmacy.com.au/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_content=JOONDALUP_CENTRAL>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Physio Knecht Joondalup**

* 21 Snowbird Gardens, Joondalup WA 6027
* 0431 662 956
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM- 2:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (5.1km)
* <https://physio-joondalup.com.au/>

**Pro Perform Physiotherapy**

* Unit 3/3 Trappers Dr, Woodvale WA 6026
* (08) 9309 3166
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-11:00AM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (7.3km)
* <https://www.properformphysio.com/>

### Dental Services

**Crown Holistic Dental**

* 5/320 Joondalup Dr, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9300 0808
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8:00AM– 5:30PM

Thursday 8:00AM–7:00PM

Friday 8:00AM–4:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (1.7km)
* <https://www.crownholisticdental.com.au/>

**DB Dental Joondalup**

* Lakeside City Shopping Centre Shop GDE008-9, 420 Joondalup Dr, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9300 2133
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:30AM– 5:30PM

Tuesday 8:30AM– 6:30PM

Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM -4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.2km)
* <https://www.nationaldentalcare.com.au/practices/db-dental-joondalup?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=google-my-business>

### Radiology Services

**I-MED Radiology Network**

* 3/7 Wise St, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9404 3600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM– 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (1.8km)
* <https://i-med.com.au/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 57 Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM– 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to ECU Sport and Fitness Centre (2.3km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## HBF Arena, Joondalup

### Hospitals

**Joondalup Health Campus**

* Cnr Grant Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9400
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.8km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/>

**Osborne Park Hospital**

* Osborne Pl, Stirling WA 6021
* (08) 6457 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to HBF Arena (20.9km)
* <https://www.oph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Joondalup City Medical Group**

* Suite 5/126 Grand Blvd, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9404 3000
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.5km)
* <https://joondalupcitymedicalgroup.com.au/>

**Joondalup Drive Medical Centre**

* 1 The Gateway, Edgewater WA 6027
* (08) 9300 0055
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (3.9km)
* <https://www.sonichealthplus.com.au/locations/joondalup-drive-medical-centre?utm_source=local&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_term=joondalupdrive>

**Drovers Medical Centre**

* 1397 Wanneroo Rd, Wanneroo WA 6065
* (08) 9306 2255
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:00AM – 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (4.3km)
* <https://droversmedicalcentre.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Joondalup After Hours G.P. Clinic**

* Joondalup Health Campus Cnr Grand Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9988
* Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:00PM-11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.8km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/Services/After-Hours-GP-Clinic>

**Shenton Avenue Medical Centre**

* 3a/94 Delamere Ave, Currambine WA 6028
* (08) 9305 3232
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–9:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Sunday 9:00 AM 3:00 PM

* Proximity to HBF Arena (2.9km)
* <https://www.shentonavemedical.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Wizard Pharmacy Joondalup Central**

* Lakeside Shopping Centre, Shop T8, Joondalup Drive, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 6108 0780
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM– 5:30PM

Thursday 8:30AM–9:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.4km)
* <https://www.wizardpharmacy.com.au/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_content=JOONDALUP_CENTRAL>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Candlewood Village**

* 45 Candlewood Blvd, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9300 1399
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00AM – 8:00 PM
* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.6km)

**HPS Pharmacies – Joondalup**

* Shenton House, level 2/57 Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 6369 8400
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.8km)
* <https://www.hps.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Physio Knecht Joondalup**

* 21 Snowbird Gardens, Joondalup WA 6027
* 0431 662 956
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM- 2:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (2.2km)
* <https://physio-joondalup.com.au/>

**Pro Perform Physiotherapy**

* Unit 3/3 Trappers Dr, Woodvale WA 6026
* (08) 9309 3166
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM–7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-11:00AM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (9.8km)
* <https://www.properformphysio.com/>

### Dental Services

**DB Dental Joondalup**

* Lakeside City Shopping Centre Shop GDE008-9, 420 Joondalup Dr, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9300 2133
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:30AM– 5:30PM

Tuesday 8:30AM– 6:30PM

Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM -4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.5km)
* <https://www.nationaldentalcare.com.au/practices/db-dental-joondalup?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=google-my-business>

**Joondalup Smiles: Dentist Joondalup**

* Shop 6/80 Grand Blvd, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 6245 1628
* Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 9:00AM–5:00PM
* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.6km)
* https://joondalupsmiles.com.au/

### Radiology Services

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 57 Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM– 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.8km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

**I-MED Radiology Network**

* 3/7 Wise St, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9404 3600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM– 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Arena (1.9km)
* <https://i-med.com.au/>

## Champion Lakes Regatta Centre, Champion Lakes

### Hospitals

**Armadale Health Service**

* 3056 Albany Hwy, Mount Nasura WA 6112
* (08) 9391 2000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (5.4km)
* <https://www.ahs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Bentley Health Service**

* 31-59 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9416 3666
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (16.8km)
* <https://www.bhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Warrina Medical Centre**

* 2900 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9495 1422
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday 9:00AM – 1:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.4km)
* <https://www.warrinamedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Champion Lakes Medical Centre**

* 18/131 Westfield Rd, Camillo WA 6111
* (08) 9390 5766
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.7km)

**AKMD Medical Centre**

* 3/2944 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9390 8555
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30AM – 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.9km)
* <https://akmd.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Armadale**

* 3056 Albany Hwy, Mount Nasura WA 6112
* (08) 9391 2285
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM– 10:00PM

Saturday 2:00 PM – 9:00PM

Sunday 9:00 AM – 1:00PM

2:00 PM – 9:00PM

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (5.3km)

**Canning Vale AfterHours GP Clinic**

* 22 Blenheim Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 0077
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 PM – 9:00PM

Saturday 5:00 PM – 9:00PM

Sunday 5:00 PM – 9:00PM

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (11.3km)
* <https://afterhoursgpclinic.business.site/>

### Pharmacies

**Wizard Pharamcy Kelmscott Plaza**

* Shop 8 Kelmscott Plaza S, C/2865 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9390 5777
* Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday, Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Thursday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.3km)
* <https://www.wizardpharmacy.com.au/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_content=KELMSCOTT_PLAZA>

**Guardian Pharmacy Camilo – Healthways**

* Shop 11/127 Westfield Rd, Camillo WA 6112
* (08) 9390 9900
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 6:30 PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.7km)
* <https://www.guardianpharmacies.com.au/store-locator/guardian-pharmacy-healthways-chemist>

**Wizard Pharmacy Kelmscott Stargate**

* Shop 8, 9, 10 +13 Stargate S, C/2784 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9390 9911
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 9:00PM
* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.7km)
* <https://www.wizardpharmacy.com.au/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=GMB&utm_content=KELMSCOTT_STARGATE>

### Sport Medicine Services

**Perth Sports Medicine – Cockburn**

* Cockburn ARC, 31 Veterans Parade, Cockburn Central WA 6164
* (08) 9414 7136
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (19.4km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (23.8km)

### Dental Services

**Anthony Lee and Caroline Mark Dental Surgery**

* 2906 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9390 5927
* Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday, Friday 9:00 AM – 5:30PM

Thursday 9:00 AM – 1:30 PM

Saturday 9:00AM– 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (3.5km)
* <https://www.leeandmakdentalsurgery.com.au/>

**Kelmscott Dental**

* 2915 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9495 7999
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 7:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Wednesday 7:30 AM – 7:00 PM

Friday 7:30 AM – 4:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (4.3km)
* <https://www.kelmscottdental.com.au/?utm_campaign=gmb>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Kelmscott**

* 2964 Albany Hwy, Kelmscott WA 6111
* (08) 9495 9300
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM– 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (4.1km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/KEL/Kelmscott/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 3056 Albany Hwy, Armadale WA 6112
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Champion Lakes Regatta Centre (5.4km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## Curtin University, Bentley

### Hospitals

**Bentley Health Service**

* 31-59 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9416 3666
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Curtin University (5.6km)
* <https://www.bhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Royal Perth Hospital**

* Victoria Square, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9224 2244
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Curtin University (8.1km)
* <https://www.rph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Next Practice Victoria Park**

* 1009/1015 Albany Hwy, St James WA 6102
* (08) 7905 7200
* Opening Hours Monday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Tuesday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM - 12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (4.0km)
* <https://nextpracticehealth.com/locations/wa-victoria-park?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb-listing>

**Nova Medical Centre Manning**

* 10 Conochie Cres, Manning WA 6152
* (08) 6381 6800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin University (4.0km)
* <https://novamedicalmanning.com.au/>

**Herald Avenue Family Practice**

* 7 Herald Ave, Willetton WA 6155
* (08) 9259 5559
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM- 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (4.0km)
* <http://heraldavefamprac.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Mt Lawley**

* 779 Beaufort St, Mount Lawley WA 6050
* (08) 9370 4200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM – 11:00PM

Saturday 2:00PM - 10:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 10:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin University (13.3km)
* <https://gpafterhoursmountlawley.com.au/home/book-an-appointment/>

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 PM – 10:00 PM

Saturday 1:00 PM – 7:00 PM

Sunday 9:00 AM – 7:00 PM

* Proximity to Curtin University (15.8km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Waterford Plaza Discount Drug Store**

* Shop 5 & 6c Waterford Plaza Shopping Centre, 213 Kent St, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 2133
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin University (1.7km)
* <https://www.discountdrugstores.com.au/>

**Acacia Pharamcy Bentley**

* Acacia Pharmacy Bentley, Juniper Rowethorpe, Jacaranda Ave, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9458 2115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30AM – 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (1.8km)
* <http://acaciapharmacy.com.au/>

**Pharmasave Waterford Pharmacy**

* 213 Kent St Shop 35-36 Waterford, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9450 5115
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (1.9km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (4.4km)

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday 10:00AM –1:00PM

* Proximity to Curtin University (12.4km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Alpha Dental**

* Shop 34A Waterford Plaza, Karawara WA 6152
* (08) 9313 1182
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday – Saturday 9:00 AM – 1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (1.8km)
* <https://alphadentalgroup.com.au/>

**Bentley Dental Clinic**

* 1098 Albany Hwy, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9356 2644
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM –12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (3.9km)
* <http://www.bentleydentalclinic.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Victoria Park**

* 771 Albany Hwy, Victoria Park WA 6101
* (08) 6253 9100
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (3.9km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/VIC/Victoria-Park/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 1 Burch St, South Perth WA 6151
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Curtin University (4.1km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## Royal Perth Yacht Club, Crawley

### Hospitals

**Sir Charles Gairdner**

* Hospital Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6457 3333
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (2.7km)
* https://www.scgh.health.wa.gov.au/

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (5.2km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Nedlands Medical Centre**

* Broadway Fair Shopping Centre (above IGA), 88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9389 8964
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM– 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (1.5km)
* <https://www.nedlandsmedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Hollywood GP**

* 53 Hardy Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9468 2568
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (2.8km)
* <https://www.hollywoodgp.com.au/>

**Captain Sterling Medical Centre**

* 92 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1858
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM
* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.0km)
* <https://www.csmc.net.au/information>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Nedlands Family General Practice**

* 9/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 8873
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 5:00 PM – 7:30 PM

Thursday 9:00 AM – 4:00PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 9:00AM– 12:30PM

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (1.5km)
* <https://www.nedlandsfamilygeneralpractice.com.au/>

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM–9:00PM
* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (4.1km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Broadway Fair Pharmacy**

* 22/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1355
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 6:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM– 3:00PM

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (1.5km)
* <https://broadwayfairpharmacy.com.au/>

**Captain Sterling Pharmacy**

* 3A/150 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 3380
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.5km)
* <https://captainstirlingpharmacy.com.au/>

**Dalkeith Pharmacy**

* Shop 10/81 Waratah Ave, Dalkeith WA 6009
* (08) 9386 3625
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.5km)
* <https://greenleafpharmacies.com.au/dalkeith-pharmacy/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports & Exercise Medicine**

* 85 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 3520
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.2km)

**Perth Sports Medicine – Claremont**

* 3 Davies Rd, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 4511
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (5.8km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Nedlands Dental**

* 15/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 2711
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 4:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.2km)
* <https://dentistnedlands.com.au/>

**Dalkeith Dental**

* 16/81 Waratah Ave, Dalkeith WA 6009
* (08) 9386 3437
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 7:30 AM – 6:30 PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 4:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM - 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.7km)
* <https://www.dalkeithdental.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* Hollywood Consulting Centre, Suite 2/91 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM
* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.1km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

**SKG Radiology Hollywood**

* Hollywood Private Hospital, 115 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9449 5800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM – 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Royal Perth Yacht Club (3.2km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/HOL/Hollywood/>

## Belmont Saints Squash Centre, Belmont

### Hospitals

**Bentley Health Service**

* 31-59 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* (08) 9416 3666
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (7.5km)
* <https://www.bhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Royal Perth Hospital**

* Victoria Square, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9224 2244
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (8.5km)
* <https://www.rph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Belmont City Medical Centre**

* 321 Abernethy Rd, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9277 3999
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM – 11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.2km)
* <http://www.belmontgp.com.au/>

**Fulham GP**

* 1 Homewood St, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9277 8688
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:00 AM – 5:30PM

Thursday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 3:30 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.4km)
* https://www.fulhamgp.com.au/

**Belvidere Health Centre**

* 39 Belvidere St, Belmont WA 6104
* (08) 6253 2100
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM

7:00PM– 10:00PM

Wednesday 8:30 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (2.3km)
* <https://archehealth.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Belmont City Medical Centre**

* 321 Abernethy Rd, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9277 3999
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM– 11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.2km)
* <http://www.belmontgp.com.au/>

**Belvidere Health Centre**

* 39 Belvidere St, Belmont WA 6104
* (08) 6253 2100
* Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM

7:00PM– 10:00PM

Wednesday 8:30 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00 AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (2.3km)
* <https://archehealth.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Priceline Pharmacy Belmont Forum**

* Belmont Forum Shopping Centre, 227 Belmont Ave, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9277 7771
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Thursday 8:00 AM – 7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM – 5:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.0km)
* <https://www.priceline.com.au/>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Belmont City**

* 3/321 Abernethy Rd, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9277 2707
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 9:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 7:00 PM

Sunday 9:00 AM – 7:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.2km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-belmont-city?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Belmont%20City%20-%20Cloverdale&utm_term=plcid_13176196140689005705>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Belmont Forum**

* Shop 155/227 Belmont Ave, Cloverdale WA 6104
* (08) 9277 8166
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM

Thursday 8:30 AM – 8:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Sunday 11:00 AM– 4:00PM

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.3km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-belmont-forum?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Belmont%20Forum%20-%20Cloverdale&utm_term=plcid_5263273805463285516>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports Medicine Australia**

* 42 Bishopsgate St, Lathlain WA 6100
* 1300 711 211
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.3km)

**WA SportsMed Physiotherapy**

* 231 Bulwer St Corner, Lake St, Perth WA 6050
* (08) 6311 9787
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday 8:00AM– 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.3km)
* <https://www.wasportsmed.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Belmont Dental Surgery**

* 171 Belmont Ave, Belmont WA 6104
* (08) 9277 3837
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Friday 8:00 AM – 4:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (500m)
* <https://www.belmontdental.com.au/>

**Wright Street Dental Clinic**

* 205B Wright St, Cloverdale WA 6105
* (08) 9479 1970
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM – 1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (1.2km)
* <https://www.wrightstreetdental.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Victoria Park**

* 771 Albany Hwy, Victoria Park WA 6101
* (08) 6253 9100
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (4.3 km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/VIC/Victoria-Park/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 33/56 Mills St, Bentley WA 6102
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM – 5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Belmont Saints Squash Centre (8.3km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## HBF Stadium, Mount Claremont

### Hospitals

**Graylands Hospital**

* Brockway Rd, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6159 6600
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.0km)
* <https://www.nmhs.health.wa.gov.au/Hospitals-and-Services/Hospitals/Graylands>

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to HBF Stadium (5.2km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Floreat Forum General Practice**

* Shops 9,10,17 Floreat forum shopping centre, 5 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9269 9029
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.0km)
* <https://floreatforumgeneralpractice.com.au/>

**Shenton General Practice**

* 209 Nicholson Rd, Shenton Park WA 6008
* (08) 9381 8154
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-6:00 PM

Friday 8:00AM-5:30PM

Saturday 9:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (4.6km)
* <https://shentongp.com.au/>

**GPs on Bayview**

* 20 Bay View Terrace, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9217 6000
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM-7:00 PM

Saturday 8:00 AM-12 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (4.3km)
* <https://gpsonbayview.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM-9:00PM
* Proximity to HBF Stadium (4.8km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM 10:00PM

Saturday 1:00 PM-7:00 PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (5.6km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Mount Claremont Pharmacy**

* 5/25 Asquith St, Mount Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0415
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (1.9km)

**TerryWhite Chemmart Floreat Forum**

* Floreat Forum Shopping Centre, Shop 31/1 Howtree Pl, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9284 1777
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30AM-7:00PM

Friday 8:30AM- 6:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.6km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-floreat-forum?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Floreat%20Forum%20-%20Floreat&utm_term=plcid_2923096917587746054>

**Emslie’s Floreat Pharmacy**

* 445 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9387 1803
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 7:00AM-8:00PM
* Proximity to HBF Stadium (2.8km)
* <https://emsliespharmacy.com.au/>

### Sport Medicine Services

**Perth Sports Medicine – Cockburn**

* Cockburn ARC, 31 Veterans Parade, Cockburn Central WA 6164
* (08) 9414 7136
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.4km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

**Specialist Sportscare W.A.**

* Suites 1&2, 440 Cambridge St, Floreat WA 6014
* (08) 9272 8222
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00 PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (2.4km)
* <http://www.specialistsportscarewa.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Ashton Avenue Dental Practice**

* 2 Ashton Ave, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 6183 3800
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 9:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.2km)

**Swanbourne Dental Centre**

* 95 Shenton Rd, Swanbourne WA 6010
* (08) 9384 9344
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Tuesday 7:30AM-5:30PM

Friday 7:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-12:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (3.7km)
* <http://swanbournedental.com/>

### Radiology Services

**Capital Radiology Claremont**

* 345 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 6900
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (4.5km)
* <https://www.capitalradiology.com.au/locations>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 25 Queenslea Dr, Claremont WA 6010
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to HBF Stadium (4.5km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/location/bethesda-hospital/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business%20Page&utm_content=Claremont>

## Top Spins Table Tennis Cub, West Perth

### Hospitals

**St John of God Subiaco Hospital**

* 12 Salvado Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 6111
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.5km)
* <https://www.sjog.org.au/subiaco>

**Royal Perth Hospital**

* Victoria Square, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9224 2244
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (3.3km)
* <https://www.rph.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**West Perth GP**

* 110 Outram St, West Perth WA 6005
* (08) 9322 2208
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM– 4:45PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.7km)
* <https://westperthgp.net.au/>

**Glen Street Practice**

* 124 Cambridge St, West Leederville WA 6007
* (08) 9381 7111
* Opening Hours Monday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Tuesday – Friday 8:00AM– 5:30PM

Saturday 8:00AM-11:30PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.9km)
* <https://www.glenstreetpractice.com/>

**Cambridge Medical Centre**

* 142 Cambridge St, West Leederville WA 6007
* (08) 6188 1099
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:15 AM – 7:00 PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 9:00 AM – 2:00PM

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.4km)

<https://cambridgemedical.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**GP After Hours Subiaco**

* 101/175 Cambridge St, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9382 9600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM 10:00PM

Saturday 1:00PM-7:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-7:00PM

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.6km)
* <https://www.gpafterhourssubiaco.com.au/>

**GP After Hours Mt Lawley**

* 779 Beaufort St, Mount Lawley WA 6050
* (08) 9370 4200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-11:00PM

Saturday 2:00PM 10:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 10:00PM

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (4.6km)

<https://gpafterhoursmountlawley.com.au/home/book-an-appointment/>

### Pharmacies

**Leederville Community Pharmacy**

* 143 Oxford St, Leederville WA 6007
* (08) 9444 8219
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:30 AM-6:00PM
* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.0km)
* <https://leedervillepharmacy.com/>

**Trinh’s Pharmacy**

* 330 Bulwer St, Perth WA 6000
* (08) 9328 7172
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.2km)
* <https://trinhspharmacy.com/>

**West End Pharmacy**

* 1273 Hay St, West Perth WA 6005
* (08) 9481 6390
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.9km)

### Sports Medicine Services

**WA SportsMed Physiotherapy**

* 231 Bulwer St Corner, Lake St, Perth WA 6050
* (08) 6311 9787
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (1.7km)
* <https://www.wasportsmed.com.au/>

**Perth Orthopaedic and Sports Medicine Centre – Dr Duncan Sullivan**

* 31 Outram St, West Perth WA 6005
* (08) 9212 4200
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.0km)
* <https://www.perthortho.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Central Leederville Dental**

* Suite 6/643 Newcastle St, Leederville WA 6007
* (08) 9328 3337
* Opening Hours Monday, Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Tuesday, Thursday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Wednesday 8:30AM-7:00 PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (750m)
* https://centralleedervilledental.com/

**Dentists On Vincent Leederville**

* 322 Vincent St, Leederville WA 6007
* (08) 9242 4400
* Opening Hours Sunday – Monday Closed

Tuesday, Thursday 9:30AM-5:30PM

Wednesday 9:30AM-6:30PM

Friday 8:30AM-3:30 PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:30PM

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.0km)
* <https://dentistsonvincent.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Outram St**

* 31 Outram St, West Perth WA 6005
* (08) 9481 1009
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 9:00AM-12:30PM

1:30PM-5:00PM

Friday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.0km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/>

**Precision Radiology WA**

* 72 Churchill Ave, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 9284 2900
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Top Spins Table Tennis Club (2.2km)
* <https://precisionradiologywa.com.au/>

## UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre, Crawley

### Hospitals

**Sir Charles Gairdner**

* Hospital Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6457 3333
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.7km)
* https://www.scgh.health.wa.gov.au/

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (4.2km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Hollywood GP**

* 53 Hardy Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9468 2568
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.7km)
* <https://www.hollywoodgp.com.au/>

**Nedlands Medical Centre**

* Broadway Fair Shopping Centre (above IGA), 88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9389 8964
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.8km)
* <https://www.nedlandsmedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Captain Sterling Medical Centre**

* 92 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1858
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (2.2km)
* <https://www.csmc.net.au/information>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Nedlands Family General Practice**

* 9/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 8873
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 5:00PM-7:30PM

Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 9:00AM-12:30PM

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.8km)
* <https://www.nedlandsfamilygeneralpractice.com.au/>

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM–9:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (3.6km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Hollywood Pharmacy**

* 29 Hampden Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 2798
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:30 PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00AM-3:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.6km)
* <https://www.hollywoodpharmacynedlands.com.au/>

**TerryWhite Chemmart Nedlands**

* 52/54 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9389 5727
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.7km)
* <https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-nedlands?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Google%20My%20Business&utm_content=TerryWhite%20Chemmart%20Nedlands%20-%20Nedlands&utm_term=plcid_796837961136845853>

**Broadway Fair Pharmacy**

* 22/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1355
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 3:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.8km)
* <https://broadwayfairpharmacy.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports & Exercise Medicine**

* 85 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 3520
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (2.1km)

**Perth Sports Medicine – Claremont**

* 3 Davies Rd, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 4511
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (4.9km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Measured Dental Care**

208 Hampden Rd, Nedlands WA 6009

(08) 9389 1482

* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.5km)
* <https://www.measureddentalcare.com.au/>

**Nedlands Dental**

* 15/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 2711
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (1.8km)
* <https://dentistnedlands.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* Hollywood Consulting Centre, Suite 2/91 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (2.1km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

**SKG Radiology Hollywood**

* Hollywood Private Hospital, 115 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9449 5800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Fitness and Recreation Centre (2.2km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/HOL/Hollywood/>

## Sorrento Tennis Club, Sorrento

**Hospitals**

**Osborne Park Hospital**

* Osborne Pl, Stirling WA 6021
* (08) 6457 8000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (10.8km)
* <https://www.oph.health.wa.gov.au/>

**Joondalup Health Campus**

* Cnr Grant Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9400
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (16.4km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Duncraig Medical Centre**

* 14 Burragah Way, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9246 9922
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Thursday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Sunday 8:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.3km)
* <https://www.duncraigmedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Glengarry Medical Group**

* Unit 2/57 Arnisdale Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9447 9711
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Saturday 9:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.1km)
* <https://www.glengarrymedical.com.au/>

**Sorrento Medical Centre WA**

* 9/15 Harman Rd, Sorrento WA 6020
* (08) 9246 1455
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00 AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.2km)
* <https://sorrentomc.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**After Hour Walk in Clinic**

* 21 The Broadview, Landsdale WA 6065
* (08) 9302 5600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 6:00PM-11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 1:00PM-8:00 PM

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (13.2km)
* <https://landsdale.jupiterhealthservices.com.au/>

**Joondalup After Hours G.P. Clinic**

* Joondalup Health Campus Cnr Grand Blvd &, Shenton Ave, Joondalup WA 6027
* (08) 9400 9988
* Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:00PM-11:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (16.4km)
* <https://www.joondaluphealthcampus.com.au/Services/After-Hours-GP-Clinic>

### Pharmacies

**Duncraig Pharmacy**

* 50 Marri Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9447 5208
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.1km)

**Pharmacy 777**

* 28 Seacrest Dr, Sorrento WA 6164
* (08) 9448 9299
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-8:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Sunday 8:30AM-6:00PM

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.8km)
* <https://www.pharmacy777.com.au/our-pharmacies/Sorrento>

**Pharmacy 777 Glengarry**

* 1/57 Arnisdale Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9447 4482
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM – 8:00PM
* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.8km)
* <https://www.pharmacy777.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports Medicine Glengarry**

* 1/64 Arnisdale Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9246 4055
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Friday 11:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.1km)
* <http://www.sportsmedicineglengarry.com/>

**Active Sports Medicine**

* 8/57 Burroughs Rd, Karrinyup WA 6018
* (08) 9245 1011
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30AM-7:30PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.1km)
* <https://www.activesportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Maven Dental Duncraig**

* 14 Burragah Way, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9246 9911
* Opening Hours Monday – Tuesday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Wednesday 8:30AM-7:00 PM

Thursday – Friday 7:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.3km)
* <https://mavendental.com.au/dentists/maven-dental-duncraig/?utm_source=googlebusiness&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb>

**Duncraig Dental Care**

* 3/50 Marri Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9448 3111
* Opening Hours Monday, Thursday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (1.5km)

<https://duncraigdentalcare.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**SKG Radiology Duncraig**

* 54 Arnisdale Rd, Duncraig WA 6023
* (08) 9246 8800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.2km)
* <https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/DUN/Duncraig/>

**I-MED Radiology Network**

* 23/257 Balcatta Rd, Balcatta WA 6021
* (08) 9404 3600
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Sorrento Tennis Club (2.2km)
* <https://i-med.com.au/>

## Super Bowl, Melville

### Hospitals

**Fremantle Hospital**

* Alma St, Fremantle WA 6160
* (08) 9431 3333
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8:00 AM-8:00PM
* Proximity to Super Bowl (4.7km)
* <https://www.fhhs.health.wa.gov.au/>

**St John of God Murdoch**

* Barry Marshall Parade, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 9438 9000
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to Super Bowl (9.2km)
* <https://www.sjog.org.au/our-locations/st-john-of-god-murdoch-hospital>

### General Practitioners

**Caralee Medical Centre**

* Next to IGA 2, 62 Archibald St, Willagee WA 6156
* (08) 9331 7233
* Opening hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.2km)
* <https://www.caraleemg.com.au/>

**Point Walter Medical Centre**

* 322-324 Canning Hwy, Bicton WA 6157
* (08) 9319 2333
* Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Tuesday, Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.5km)
* <https://www.ipn.com.au/gp/wa-bicton-point-walter-medical-centre/>

**Fremantle Family Doctor**

* 283 South St, Hilton WA 6163
* (08) 9314 1999
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.8km)
* <https://www.fremantlefamilydoctors.com.au/>

### After Hours Practitioners

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM-9:00PM
* Proximity to Super Bowl (13.1km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

**Canning Vale AfterHours GP Clinic**

* 22 Blenheim Rd, Canning Vale WA 6155
* (08) 9456 0077
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00PM-9:00PM

Saturday 5:00PM-9:00PM

Sunday 5:00PM-9:00PM

* Proximity to Super Bowl (18.5km)
* <https://afterhoursgpclinic.business.site/>

### Pharmacies

**Formula Pharmacy**

* Unit 2/369 Canning Hwy, Palmyra WA 6157
* (08) 9339 5158
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 8:30AM-6:30 PM

Thursday 8:30AM-8:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-6:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (1.9km)

**Gerlad Burns Pharmacy**

* 380 Canning Hwy, Bicton WA 6157
* (08) 9339 3696
* Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 8:00AM-8:00PM

Sunday 11:00AM-5:00PM

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.0km)
* https://www.geraldburnspharmacy.com.au/

**Pharmacy 777 Willagee**

* 60 Archibald St, Willagee WA 6156
* (08) 9337 2718
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sunday 9:00AM-2:00PM

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.2km)
* <https://www.pharmacy777.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sportreat and TotaLife Care**

* 367 Canning Hwy, Palmyra WA 6157
* (08) 9438 2400
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (1.8km)
* <https://www.sportreat.com.au/>

**SportsMed Murdoch**

* Suite 4, Medical Clinic, St John of God Health Care, 100 Murdoch Dr, Murdoch WA 6150
* (08) 6332 6666
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:00 AM1:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 1:00PM

* Proximity to Super Bowl (8.1km)
* <https://www.lifecare.com.au/clinic/sportsmed-murdoch/>

### Dental Services

**Palmyra Family Dental**

* 261 Stock Rd, Palmyra WA 6157
* (08) 9330 3030
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Thursday – Friday 7:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-2:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (230m)
* <https://www.palmyrafamilydental.com.au/>

**Melville Family Dental**

* 340 Marmion St, Melville WA 6156
* (08) 9330 8655
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-6:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (1.0km)
* <https://www.melvillefamilydental.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**Apex Radiology – O’Connor**

* 382-384 South St, O'Connor WA 6163
* (08) 6374 5300
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday - Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (2.3km)
* <https://www.apexradiology.com.au/>

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* 260 Leach Hwy, Booragoon WA 6154
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to Super Bowl (3.0km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

## UWA Aquatics Centre, Crawly

### Hospitals

**Sir Charles Gairdner**

* Hospital Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6457 3333
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 Hours
* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.7km)
* https://www.scgh.health.wa.gov.au/

**King Edward Memorial Hospital**

* 374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco WA 6008
* (08) 6458 2222
* Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Open 24 hours
* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (5.2km)
* <https://www.kemh.health.wa.gov.au/>

### General Practitioners

**Nedlands Medical Centre**

* Broadway Fair Shopping Centre (above IGA), 88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9389 8964
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM 12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (800m)
* <https://www.nedlandsmedicalcentre.com.au/>

**Hollywood GP**

* 53 Hardy Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9468 2568
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.2km)
* <https://www.hollywoodgp.com.au/>

**Captain Sterling Medical Centre**

* 92 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1858
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.7km)
* <https://www.csmc.net.au/information>

### After Hours Practitioners

**Nedlands Family General Practice**

* 9/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 8873
* Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday, Friday 5:00PM-7:30 PM

Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday 9:00AM-12:30PM

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (800m)
* <https://www.nedlandsfamilygeneralpractice.com.au/>

**After Hours Family Medical Clinic**

* 236 Stirling Hwy, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9384 0551
* Opening Hours Monday- Sunday 9:00AM–9:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (3.9km)
* <https://www.goldsworthygp.com.au/>

### Pharmacies

**Broadway Fair Pharmacy**

* 22/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 1355
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30 AM-7:00PM

Saturday 8:30 AM-6:00PM

Sunday 10:00AM 3:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (800m)
* <https://broadwayfairpharmacy.com.au/>

**Hollywood Pharmacy**

* 29 Hampden Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 2798
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-6:30PM

Saturday – Sunday 9:00AM-3:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (1.8km)
* <https://www.hollywoodpharmacynedlands.com.au/>

**Captain Sterling Pharmacy**

* 3A/150 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9386 3380
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-7:00PM

Saturday – Sunday 8:00AM-6:00PM

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (3.3km)
* <https://captainstirlingpharmacy.com.au/>

### Sports Medicine Services

**Sports & Exercise Medicine**

* 85 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 3520
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.5km)

**Perth Sports Medicine – Claremont**

* 3 Davies Rd, Claremont WA 6010
* (08) 9284 4511
* Opening Hours Monday- Friday 8:00AM–6:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (5.5km)
* <https://www.perthsportsmedicine.com.au/>

### Dental Services

**Nedlands Dental**

* 15/88 Broadway, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 6389 2711
* Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Friday 8:00AM-4:00PM

Saturday 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (800m)
* <https://dentistnedlands.com.au/>

**Measured Dental Care**

* 208 Hampden Rd, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9389 1482
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday – Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (1.7km)
* <https://www.measureddentalcare.com.au/>

### Radiology Services

**Perth Radiological Clinic**

* Hollywood Consulting Centre, Suite 2/91 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* 1300 567 046
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30AM-5:00PM
* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.5km)
* <https://perthradclinic.com.au/>

**SKG Radiology Hollywood**

* Hollywood Private Hospital, 115 Monash Ave, Nedlands WA 6009
* (08) 9449 5800
* Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saturday 8:30AM-12:00PM

Sunday Closed

* Proximity to UWA Aquatics Centre (2.6km)

<https://www.skg.com.au/our-locations/HOL/Hollywood/>